ROAD REPAIRS/MAINTENANCE UPDATE

*UPDATE: Rock and Roll Pavers, Inc. will begin grading and filling throughout
Dunnellon Heights on Monday, October 21st

DUNNELLON HEIGHTS ROAD GRADING: Due to the recent Hurricanes, the quarries have

been flooded and lime rock supply is at a halt until further notice. Once the quarries are open, we will
resume grading and filling throughout Dunnellon Heights.

City Council recently executed an Agreement with Rock and Roll Pavers, Inc. to have Dunnellon
Heights graded bi-annually. Moving forward this is expected to be completed sometime in November
and again in May.

Further questions or concerns should be directed to Dunnellon Public Works at 352-465-8590.



